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Chesterbrook Academy's Newsletter: January 2025 Edition

A Note From Our Principal:

Dear Families,

I hope you had a wonderful holiday season and a very happy new
year! | would like to take a moment to say "Thank you so much" for
your generosity last month. Our teachers, administrative team, and |
truly appreciate all the thoughtfulness and care we received.

We also thank you for your participation in our Holiday Giving initiative. Because of your
contributions, we were able to donate nearly 50 toys to children through the Marine Corps Reserve
Toys for Tots campaign. Thank you for helping us teach our students about community giving and
being an example of how to make positive impact on our community.

In the New Year, may you find yourself surrounded by luck, love and prosperity.

Kind regards,

Jessica Eason



School-Wide Happenings & Events:

Celebrating Martin Luther King, Jr.

We are excited to celebrate Martin Luther King Jr. this month as part of our ongoing exploration of
diversity and inclusion. We have many meaningful activities planned, including reading inspiring
books and having thoughtful discussions about acceptance, belonging, and making a positive
impact in the world. We're looking forward to these important lessons, and we'll be closed on
Monday, January 20th, to honor MLK Day.

Open House
We're hosting three Open House events in January! Spread the word and invite your friends and
family to join us on:
e Thursday, January 9th from 9:30 — 11:00 AM for an inside look at our curriculum in action
¢ Thursday, January 9th from 6:00 — 7:30 PM for story time, crafts, and s'mores




¢ Saturday, January 11th from 10:00 AM - 12 PM for a weekend walkthrough

Family Referral Bonus

Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated
to the area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? When you refer a
friend and they enroll, you're eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for details!

Winter Soccer Sessions Starting Soon:

We are very excited for the upcoming Winter soccer season! | wanted to share with you a direct
link and digital flyer so families can easily register thier students for Soccer Shots. All you have to
do is click the link below and it will direct you to your school’s registration page.



Chesterbrook - Loudoun Station - Winter 2025

YOUR CHILD MUST BE ENROLLED AT THIS SCHOOL TO

ChESterbI,'OOk PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROGRAM. Depending on enrollment,
Academy

schools may have multiple groups. Children will be grouped based
on age and classroom. The time listed is the start time of the first
group, any additional groups will follow. Sessions are 30 minutes.

4 baltwash.soccershots.com

Shots &

Soccer On-Site!

Lecation:"hesterbrook Loudoun Station

When: Thursdays at9:15m | January 16- March 13
Ages: -5 vears old

Corstz 5182 forthweseks + 51 5annual enrolimert fee®

*If applicable, the nonvefundabie 515 erecliment fee s payable one ime per schood year and
nicludles one Socoer Shots jersey for your child. Paymient remittied 1o'ichonal

CLICK HERE
for enroliment information

S%ccer Shots

For] [
"'I Questionas I bairaarh@socca s hontones] 71 ME5R-8 145

Dates to Remember:

Tuesday, December 31 - CBA CLOSES EARLY at 3:00 PM for New Year's Eve
Wednesday, January 1 — School CLOSED for New Year's Day

Thursday, January 9 - Open House 9:30- 11 AM & 6 - 7:30 PM

Saturday, January 11 - Open House 10 AM - 12 PM

Thursday, January 16 - Soccer Shots Winter Session Begins

Monday, January 20 — School CLOSED for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
Friday, January 31 — End-of-month folders go home
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Monthly School Menu:

ﬁ January 2025 Menu.pdf Download

275.7 KB

January Blog Spot - How to Create Learning Spaces at Home:

Creating an inviting and supportive home learning environment is important for your child’s
development. A well-designed space helps children explore, be creative, and learn on their own.
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Here are some tips for how to best create learning spaces at home
from Dena Christensen, a member of our Education Team. Dena
joined our team in 2003 as an ECE Principal. She has over 30 years
of experience working with children and is now the Manager of
Educational Services for Early Childhood Education. Dena stays
current on the latest research to bring new ideas and best practices
to our school.

Hi Dena! How would you define a learning space, and can you share some tips for creating them at
home?

Sure! A learning space is a place in your home that encourages exploration and learning. It should
be easy for your child to access and have a clear purpose. Here are some ideas:

Create a reading nook for kids in your child’'s room. Make it cozy with pillows, a comfy floor
cushion, a soft rug, and blankets. Add good lighting and easy-to-reach books. This space helps
build literacy skills and sparks imagination.

Set up an art station. This can be a table in the kitchen or living room with materials like paper,
crayons, markers, glue sticks, and collage items to encourage creativity. Avoid using coloring
books or workbooks to give your child more room for self-expression. This space can also be
used to practice writing by providing writing utensils, paper or journals, and visual text.

Consider creating a sensory play area. Fill it with playdough, squishy toys, and materials with
different textures. This space helps your child explore through touch, sparks creativity, and can
provide a calming effect when emotions run high. You can also add visual aids like feelings cards
to help them identify and name their emotions, promoting emotional literacy and self-awareness.

Set up a small play kitchen in your kitchen. Children learn a lot from watching adults. Give your
child measuring spoons, cups, large bowls, and cookbooks. As they measure and pour along with
you, they will practice math skills, like counting and volume.

Create a nature corner or garden center as part of your home learning environment. Choose a
sunny spot in your house or yard to fill with plants, rocks, and natural objects to encourage
curiosity and a love for nature. Involve your child in caring for the plants. An herb garden or
strawberry plant is an easy way to start. This hands-on experience teaches about plant care and
the importance of nurturing living things.

Are there any rules for designing these spaces?

Yes! Place quieter activities in calm rooms, like bedrooms, and noisier activities in livelier spaces,
such as the kitchen. It's hard to focus on art or a book with a TV on in the background! Make sure
the space is comfortable and child-friendly with age-appropriate materials and child-sized furniture
to promote independence. Keep things organized and labeled so your child can easily find and
return items.

Do you have any other tips?
Keep things simple and clean. A neat space is more inviting. Use neutral colors to create a calm
feeling. Choose places with plenty of natural light to help your child focus. While it's great to have




a reading nook in the bedroom, | also suggest placing books throughout the house. Also, rotating
toys, books, and writing materials keeps things engaging and fresh for your child.

Need to connect with the Chesterbrook Academy-
Loudoun Station team? Find out how below...

Address: 22115 Gramercy Park Drive, #100, Ashburn, Virginia 20147
Email: 830adminteam@nlcinc.com

Website: www.chesterbrookacademy.com/preschools/va/loudoun-
station

Phone: (571) 498-7100

i <= Jessica Eason
< “, Principal
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